
**ATTENTION MOTORISTS** 
 

Effective September 1st Vehicle Registration Fees will be Reduced 
 
If your vehicle registration expires on the 1st of September or within the first week of September, here 
is what you need to know: 

 The fees on the notice reflect the reduced rate that take effect September 1st 

 Offices are closed September 1st in observance of Labor Day, so renewals received by mail 
MUST be held until September 2nd for processing 

 The reduced rates will be available online beginning 12 AM on September 1st, and for in-
person processing beginning September 2nd 

 Motorist who are stopped by law enforcement whose registrations expire during the first 
week of September may be responsible for any citations that are received 

 Renewals processed prior to September 1st will pay the current higher rates 

 Senate Bill 156 does not create a right to a refund 

http://www.flsenate.gov/Committees/BillSummaries/2014/html/706

